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July 9, 2024
Dear Star G Ranch Friends,

I am excited to begin gearing up for this fall’s Star G Ranch & Friends Red Angus Auction scheduled for
Saturday, October 12, 2024 at the Star G Ranch Auction Barn located 2 miles northwest of Douds, lowa.
You are receiving this letter and entry information because you have expressed interest in being a part
of this annual Red Angus event.

The sale format will be cattle on display at the auction site with cattle selling by video on auction
screens. All cattle must be videoed at your place during the month of September. Cattle will be on
display all day Friday, October 11* for buyer’s preview. We will have a light meal on Friday evening for
consignors and buyers and on sale day a pancake breakfast at 8:00 a.m. with lunch at 11:00 a.m.

We are accepting all classes of registered and commercial Red Angus females for this event with
a maximum of 100 head of registered females. Our auction facility is designed to handle large groups of
commercial females and we encourage entries of commercial females for this auction.

Criteria for your participation in the 2024 auction is:

1). Asigned entry form must be in my office by August 5, 2024.

2). Cattle videoed and in the hands of DVAuction no later than September 20, 2024.

3). All consignors of live animals must be present on sale day to represent their cattle.
-- Embryo & Semen consignors are highly encouraged to be in attendance sale day.

4). All cattle must be on site by Thursday, at 5:00 p.m. the week of the auction.

Our DVAuction representative will be Addy McDowell. Please feel free to contact Addy at 641/780-6220
or me with any questions you might have regarding videoing of your cattle. We will also be looking for
some top photos to be used in the September Red Angus magazine and will need those by August 1 in
order to make the ad deadline. An entry form is included in this mailing and are also available on my
website at www.redcows.net.

I hope you are interested in being a part of this Red Angus auction and would consider selling
some of your top Red Angus genetics on October 12th. If you have any questions or concerns, please
feel free to contact me at 641/919-1077. -

On a personal note, Lisa and | are going through a divorce so please make sure and send all
emails to: redcowseller@yahoo.com or call me at 641/919-1077.

I hope everyone is having a terrific summer!
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